
GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE 
 

Brother Knights, Members of the Ladies Auxiliary, and Squires: 
I am honored and humbled to have been elected as the 57th Grand Knight of Holy Rosary Council.  I have been 
asked many times what I going to do as Grand Knight?  I have thought about this question and my answer is; What 
are WE going to do as a Council? 
  
As a Council, we can: 
1)   Recruit 40 new members.  Every member of the Council can earn the Shining Armor pin.  40 new members,                                                                                  

what a goal! 
 
2)   We can call members who have not attended a meeting or social meeting in a while and just see how they are  
 doing.  Let them know that Monday Night Football is every Monday.  The Council calendar will list teams playing 

for each game.  Everyone is welcome! 
 
3)   We can have a fundraiser or two to meet our goals to the State Council for our state required Charity require-

ments.  Brian Marier is already working on an event prior to our Annual Turkey Shoot in November.  If you have 
any suggestion(s) for an event, please bring them to your Council Officers. 

 
4)   We as a Council would like to see our younger members get more involved in any way they can.  The majority of 

the Form 100's indicate that you want to volunteer.  Come out for the 2014 ID Drive.  Work at one of the Pro-
duce Mobiles at one of our Parishes or the surrounding Parishes.  Volunteer for something at your local Parish 
and if required, request volunteers from the Council.  Want to help run a youth event like the K of C soccer com-
petition, free throw contest, let your officers know.  If you have an idea for an event, again, let the Officers 
know.  YOU are the future of Holy Rosary Council!  

 
5)   To our college bound Brother Knights, get involved with your local Newman Center.  You are the future of the 

Knights of Columbus! 
 
6)   Some of our older Members have told me that "Holy Rosary was the place for parties."  An evening out with 

good food, great companionship, and dancing.  We realize that Family, School, Other Community Obligations 
and Time, have limited what we can do.  One extra social event, can start the ball rolling.  Again, if you have a 
suggestion, bring it to the Officers and ask for volunteers (if you have an idea and some volunteers lined up, we 
would let you "run with it".) 

 
7)   For those with children, grandchildren, nieces and nephews, WE would like to do more Family Outings.  With as 

many sports teams as WE have, WE should be able to take in a game or two.  Maybe even a Circus.  
  

Remember, what WE put into our Council is what YOU get out of it! 
  
Vivat Jesus! 
Michael A. McNicholas 
Grand Knight 
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Deputy Grand Knight’s Report                                                                         

Brother Knights, 
 
We have entered another fraternal year and I am honored to serve as your Deputy Grand Knight. The other officers 
and I are excited about the opportunities and challenges ahead of us, and look forward to helping 4483 grow and 
prosper.  
 
One of the first opportunities that presents itself, is to increase the Council’s bank account by earning over $700.00 
selling beer tickets and checking IDs on July 5th at Frontier Days. There are a total of 32 spots and we still have open-
ings at both jobs (sales and checks) and at both times (4:45- 8:30 and 8:15- 11:15). If you haven’t signed up to fill a 
spot yet we would love to have you. If you have stepped up, call a friend (over 21 and doesn’t have to be a Knight) 
and share the fun. Email me at scuba24@wideopenwest.com or call at (847) 255-9381. We really need help with the 
early shift ID checks. 
 
As we all know the first pillar of the Knights of Columbus is charity, and the Charity Committee encourages all Holy 
Rosary Knights to be on the lookout for worthy causes (especially those in our own back yard). It is as easy as filling 
out a simple form and placing it in my mail slot. The Committee meets every month before the officer’s meeting (last 
Thursday of the month). 
 
Finally, please plan to attend our annual ID Drive kickoff on Friday, August 22 and participate in the annual ID 
(Tootsie Roll) Drive in September. More details will follow. 
 
Thank you again for the privilege to serve you and Holy Rosary Council 4483. Have a safe and happy holiday. 
 
God bless you and the United States of America. 
 
Fraternally yours, 
 
Deputy Grand Knight Ray Cordell 

2014-15 Holy Rosary Officers                                                                                                                                                                                     
Below is the slate of officers for Holy Rosary Council 4483 for the 07/01/2014-06/30/2015 calendar year.                                                                    

Grand Knight– Michael McNicholas        847-368-0321                                                                                                                                                                        
Deputy Grand Knight- Ray Cordell        847-255-9381                                
Chancellor-Brian Marier         847-229-9598                                                                                                                                                     
Warden-Michael Harte         773-909-0102                                                                                                                                                
Recorder– Henry Zadja         847-722-2099                                                                                                                                                     
Inside Guards- John Selzer Jr.,        847-635-8434 x22                                                                                                                                                         
Outside Guard Tom Reed         630-329-3508                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
Outside Guard William Putzbach        847-577-8119                                                                                                                                                  
Treasurer- Ed Mann         847-392-2964                                                                                                                                                                                        
1st Year Trustee-Michael McMahon (Already elected in his first term for three years)  847-391-5073                                                                                              
2nd Year Trustee- Ken Kudla (Already elected in his first term for three years)   847-358-2862                                                                       
3rd Year Trustee- Randy Baker (Up for election for three year term)    847-255-6503                                                                           
Advocate- Tony Beaudette (Elected)        847-394-8925                                                                  
Financial Secretary- Chuck Tomasek (Appointed by Supreme)     847-394-1340                                                                                            
Chaplain Fr. Gilbert         847-345-7202                                          
Chaplain(Ad Hoc)- Joseph Yannotta- Deacon (Appointed by Grand Knight)   847-537-4730                                                                                              
Lecturer- Open (Appointed by Grand Knight)                                                                                                                                                                                                            
Church Director– Open (Appointed by Grand Knight) 

mailto:scuba24@wideopenwest.com


Chancellor’s Report  
 
Brother Knights and Ladies 
 
  We look forward to this new fraternal year.   As your new Chancellor I look forward to serving the council to the 
best of my ability to provide interesting speakers and events over the next year.  I will be open to your suggestions on 
what YOU would like to see to make this the most beneficial to our Council.  I hope that each council member will 
make it a point to try and volunteer at 2 or 3 events or more this year.  If you cannot volunteer at least come out and 
enjoy some of our events and have a good time.  
 
At our social meeting in July, we are planning on having Karol O'Neil come speak to us about our seminarians and 
how we can support them.    We hope she will be able to bring a couple seminarians that will be starting first year 
Theology at Mundelein Seminary.  Following their presentation we will need you help with our Vocation Raffle mail-
ing.   
 
On Friday July 25th at 5:00PM,  we are planning one of our first of many great events our annual "Pig Roast".  Our 
good friend at BarBQphoria Chuck McKiel will be the head chef.  This is always a good family event.  Invite family, 
friends, neighbors and other member of your parish.  This is one of our chances to shine and show those outside the 
council what we are all about.   
 

Chaplain’s Report 
 

Jesus raised his eyes to heaven and said, "Father, the hour has come.  Give glory to your son, so that your son may glorify you...I revealed 
your name to those whom you gave me out of the world.  Now they know that everything you gave me is from you, because the words you 
gave to me I have given to them...and everything of mine is yours." 
 
Jesus never hesitated to give His Father all the glory.  After all, all that He is comes from the Father.  This truth was 
never forgotten by Jesus.   I think we can all learn a lot from His incredible example of honesty and humility.   
 
Summer time is here, it’s the best time for games, fun and relaxation. Many of us will be packing up the car and head-
ing for points unknown. The opportunity to explore new places and see new faces but, summertime or any other time 
of year is not a time to forget all of the blessing we have received and who has so graciously bestowed these blessing 
upon us. 
 
Wherever you go, whatever trip you take, take the Lord with you. He certainly travels with you and He will see you 
safely home. Make room for him throughout your journey.  If your plans take you to Disney World or any of the 
other theme parks with your children or grandchildren, stop and make sure you take a picture with Mickey, Daffy, 
Donald or whatever character you run into. After you’ve snapped the shot, look straight through their mask and into 
their eyes and tell them, "God bless you."  It will shock the heck out of them. 
 
Evangelization Time is anytime regardless of our circumstances, time or place.  As we grow in our Christian faith 
life, we are given more graces and more responsibilities.  As we get closer to holiness, we carry a bigger Cross. But big 
does not mean heavy because, as the Lord has told us; 
 
Take my yoke upon you and learn from me, for I am gentle and humble in heart, and you will find rest for your souls. Matt 11:29 
A happy and Safe Summer 
Deacon Joseph Yannotta 

 
 



FOR ALL THE LADIES 
The Holy Rosary Auxiliary invites you to join us for the 

Annual Past President’s Pool Party 
Tuesday, August 12, 2014 
Rosanna Glueckert’s home 

1222 N. Kennicott, Arlington Heights 
Bring your swimming suit & towel and join us at 5:30pm for a  
cool dip in Rosanna’s beautiful pool or just come to socialize. 

 Dinner will be served at 6:30 pm complements of the board. 
Please R.S.V.P. by Friday, August 8th to one of the following: 

    
Pat Sordyl  847-394-3307 

 Debbie Reed   630-329-4187  
 Sue McMahon   847-391-5073  

Remember in Prayer       
 

Let us keep all of the following in our Prayers 
 

Ray & Gloria Check  Marilyn Dockus   Tom Durand  Joe Elsey Bob Gaudio   
Pat Hansen   Don Hecht   Tom Lazzara  Tony Mack Cathy Morrow  
Bill Reinert   Paul Schmidt   Tony Sulla  Family of Mae Gallagher 
Family of Don Hoeg  Family of Dottie Pietras Family of Jim Stearns Family of Joseph Vermiglio  
 
Please pray for the thousands of innocent babies who will be killed in the US, this month, by abortions,  for our United 
States Military troops in harm’s way, the victims of natural disasters, peace and all deceased Knights and their families. 
  

TO BE ADDED OR DELETED FROM PRAYER LIST 
Contact Brother Deacon Joseph at    jyannotta@comcast.net 

 
Remember All deceased Knights and their families 

Pro-Life Rosary   

Please join us at the hall for our Pro-
Life Rosary every second Wednesday 
of the month at 7:30 PM. For more 
information contact Jim or Sue 
McPherrin at 847-506-1618. 

June Lucky Bucks  

Lorraine Moriarty 

Lorraine Schoenfeld 

John Winters 
 

HALL RENTAL 
Planning a party for your friends or a family member?                

How about a baptism or reunion? 
Do you need a place for a corporate function, awards 
ceremony, retirement party, or just a general meeting? 

15 N. Hickory Rental Hall 
Plenty of space!   Fully stocked bar!  Great packages!  

Outstanding staff! 

mailto:jyannotta@comcast.net


August Calendar of Events 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

     1 2 

3 4 5 
Squires  
6:30 PM 

6 
 

7 
Business Meeting 

7:30 P.M.   

8 
 

9 
 

10 11 12 
 

13 
Pro-Life Rosary 

7:30 P.M. 

14 
8:30—11:00AM      

Produce Mobile at St. 
Emily’s (Mt. Prospect) 

 

15 
 

16 
 

17 18 19 
Seton Assembly  

7:30 P.M. 

20 
 

21 
Social Meeting         

7:30 P.M. 

 

22 
ID Drive Kickoff 

Party 

 

23 
Council Poker 

 

24 25 26 
Building  Corp. 

Meeting 
7:15 P.M. 

27 
 

28 
Charity Meeting       

7:00 PM 
Officers Meeting 

7:30 P.M. 

29 30 

31 
Corporate         

Communion 

      

Still have just group insurance? 

 As a Knights of Columbus field agent, I hear about group life insurance every week. If you have it, it’s certainly not a 

bad thing, but it can be a misleading security blanket. Most times, the amount offered is far from what you need, and the only 

way to determine what you need is with a comprehensive needs analysis. Your group coverage is not based on any analysis. 

Instead, they apply a formula: you make X amount in salary and the group life is either a flat amount ($15,000 seems popular) 

or a multiple of your salary (somewhere between 1.5 and 2.5 is common). Either way, it has nothing to do with the number 

of children you have, the mortgage balance you carry, or the amount of money your wife would need if you die. It’s a com-

pletely random number. 

It can also disappear at any time. All of us know people ― friends, family members, neighbors ― who have lost their 

jobs. When the job is lost, so is the group life insurance coverage. If the company experiences difficulty and budgets need to 

be cut, group life can be reduced or eliminated. And that decision could be made at the worst possible time for you. 

Most group life insurance coverage reduces or disappears when you retire. Many times it can be converted, but at a very 

expensive premium (remember, you’re no kid anymore when you retire, and premiums do rise as you get older). Just because 

you turn 65 doesn’t mean you no longer need life insurance or need less coverage. Actually, the opposite is true. 

Do you still own just group life insurance? It must be supplemented with a personally owned portfolio. I can tell you 

exactly how to blend your group benefit with your K of C life insurance so things can be in your control. Don’t let the feeling 

of security that group life provides distract you from the real issue:  taking control of your family’s financial future!   

 

Edward Wendling  

(847) 305-4515 

Edward.Wendling@KofC.org 
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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

  1 
Squires  
6:30 PM 

2 3 
Frontier Days 

 

4 
Independence Day 

5 
Council—             

Work Frontier       
Days booths 

 

6 7 8 9 
Pro-Life Rosary 

7:30 P.M. 
 
 

10 
Produce Mobile—     

St. Thomas of Villa-
nova (Palatine) 

 
Business Meeting 

7:30 P.M.   

11 
 

12 
 

13 14 15 
Seton Assembly  

7:30 P.M. 
 
 

16 
 

17  
Sword & Baldric 

7:30 P.M. 

18 
 

19 
 

20 21 22 
 

23 
 

24 
Social Meeting  

7:30 PM 

 

25 
Council Pig Roast 

 

26 

27 28 29 
Building  Corp. 

Meeting 
7:15 P.M. 

30 
 

31 
Charity Meeting       

7:00 PM 
Officers Meeting 

7:30 P.M. 

  

July Calendar of Events 


